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Sheffield and Hallamshire County FA
Referee ID card – 2018/19
The Sheffield & Hallamshire CFA are introducing ID cards for all its referee during the 2018/19 season.
(This card will replace any card previously administered by the Junior Leagues)
You need to complete the form and return it to Melissa Burgin along with a photo to melissa.burgin@sheffieldfa.com
Part 1 – Your Details


Full Name:

Address:

FAN Number:


Parent CFA:
Part 2 - Emergency Contact Details (Optional) 
This is not essential but we highly recommend this for all Referees in case of emergency.

Contact Number:   
Part 3 – Photographs
Your I.D card will have a photo of you on the front. The photo can be taken by you on a mobile and must be of the shoulders up.  Please attach a copy of the photo you wish to use to the email.

































